
 

 

 

 

 
 

FACULTY OF VETERINARY MEDICINE OF BUCHAREST 

STUDENT SCIENTIFIC SYMPOSIUM 

 
 

Dear students,  

 

We are glad to invite you to attend the Student Scientific Symposium organized by the 

Faculty of Veterinary Medicine of Bucharest, which will be held on-line, on May, 14th, 2021.  

Participants – undergraduate & master students (in Veterinary Medicine, Control and 

Expertise of Alimentary Products) are invited to submit the abstracts of their scientific papers, 

to the symposium e-mail address – student.symposiumfmvb@gmail.com until the 26th of April 

2021. The e-mail address of coordinating Professor must be included as CC. 

The author guidelines for Abstract format are posted on the following link www.fmvb.ro. 

All accepted papers will be presented orally, the abstracts will be published in a Book of 

Abstracts, and the attending will be acknowledged by a Certificate.  

We are hoping that this scientific event will contribute to your personal and professional 

development by experimenting the transfer of scientific knowledge into practice, while building 

commitment of the importance of research-based education and lifelong learning. 

We wish you good luck, looking for your enthusiastic attending! 

 

All details are available at the website www.fmvb.ro.  

 

 

DEAN,       Vice-Dean for Research 

 

Prof.univ.Dr. Gabriel PREDOI            Prof. univ. Dr. Mariana IONIȚĂ 

OnOnOnOn----linelinelineline    
14 May, 202114 May, 202114 May, 202114 May, 2021    


